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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYI VANIA 16406

Docket Nos. 50-387
50-388 FEB 27 19t9

Pennsylvania Power & Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis

Vice President
Engineering and Construction (N-4)

2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Undersized Welds on Safety Related Pipe Hangers
(Your letter of February 2, 1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded an interim
report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

We look forward to receiving your final report in 60 days.
P

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Garison, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

CC:
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear guality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer

Ig Q 0 3 g 5 01OCO


